
Hills of Gold Wind Farm Application Number SSD 9679

I hereby totally object to the Hills of Gold Wind Project and my objections are as follows:−

• I chose to live where I live because of the pristine environment and beautiful views which are
afforded by the Crawney/Nundle range

• The creek on which we live, Perrys Creek starts from a fresh spring very near the top of the
mountain directly behind us and is a major water source for stock and household use.

• No consultations from those involved in said project, indeed none of the Timor Community has
been included in any consultations

• Abundant wildlife will be sadly affected by the movement of the wind turbines
• This creek will be impacted by the disturbance and movement of soils, flora, rocks etc in the

building of the wind turbines
• When the creek floods, all this debris will be washed down into our valley and into our flood

fences etc causing major damage
• Peace and quiet disturbed by the said turbines
• A major impact on the resale value of our property
• Roads around the Nundle/Timor area are not built to take heavy loads of machinery etc which

would be required for such a project

Please find attached photos numbered 1 — 9 outlining Crawney Mountain from our property

I would like my personal details withheld. I have not made any reportable political donations in the
previous two years.
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